
Infrastructure Council Minutes 
May 14, 2014 3pm – 5pm 

HD-504 (Human Development Building – HSC) 
 

Present:  Andrew Giacini, Sharda Udassi, Ray Thomas, Joe Aufmuth, Bradley Walters, Patrick Reakes, Megan 
Forbes, David Oppenheimer, Sue Alvers and Fedro Zazueta 
 
The meeting was called to order by Sharda Udassi at 3 p.m. and minutes from April were approved. 
 
Bradley Walters was elected Infrastructure Council chair for 2014-2015. 
 
Reporting Committees 
 
Steering Committee – 

 Sue gave a short report on the Steering Committee meeting. 
 
Land Use and Facilities Planning Committee 

 The next PK Young Phase 

 Heavener Gateway 

 CTRB Art Installation 
 
Parking and Transportation Committee 

 By going to new parking decals, the university has saved $50,000 

 Working on the Sigma Nu parking lot 

 The concept phase on the O’Connell Center renovation 
 
Preservation of Historic Buildings and Sites Committee 

 Basically the same as reports from previous committees 

 O’Connell Center Addition 

 Library West Colonnade 
 
Sustainability Committee  

 Support the UF Office of Sustainability initiatives 

 Develop, maintain, organize, prioritize and promote a portfolio of sustainable practices  

 Encourage and support the development of sustainability education curricula through the following 
activities, but not limited to: support of the Prairie Project, the STARS tracking process particularly for 
curricula, providing letters of support for appropriate classes going through the University Curriculum 
Committee, educating campus about curricular support for Sustainability topics; and restructuring of 
General Education courses involving sustainability topics. 

 Support service, outreach and extension through: involvement in community sustainability efforts by 
serving on local committees; and serve as a point of contact for community members seeking 
information on sustainability initiatives. 

 The group also voted to form a Summer Task Force to continue work over the summer semester 
 
IT Committee  

 The Deans adopted Canvas at their last meeting. 

 Transition from Sakai to Canvas will take about two years. 



 The CMS Adhoc committee chaired by Ray Issa recommendation Canvas 

 Students did not care when surveyed which CMS they preferred.. Faculty who have taught on both Sakai 
and Canvas prefer Canvas 

 IT will offer Canvas face to face and video training.  Workshops will start July 1. 

 IT has been investing $1million each year to remodel centralized classrooms. So far one third have been 
remodeled.  IT will do 62 more this year, another 100 classrooms next year, and start the rotation again 
after that.   

 Working on providing technology for the Marston Library renovation. 

 Access to wireless in the Health Science Center should be easier and made a $9 million investment in the 
stadium. 

 
Lakes, Vegetation and Landscaping Committee 

 Work on the O’Connell Center Addition 

 Library West Colonnade 
 
The meeting adjourned at approximately 3:45 pm. 


